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      2017/12/19  

   

The bookshop of National Széchényi Library will be closed between December 23, 2017 and January
4, 2018. After the winter holidays, our bookshop will be open to visitors as of 12 a.m. on Friday
January 5, 2018. Thank you for your understanding.
 

 

Dear Visitors,

The bookshop of National Széchényi Library will be closed between December 23, 2017 and January
4, 2018. After the winter holidays, our bookshop will be open to visitors as of 12 a.m. on Friday
January 5, 2018. Thank you for your understanding.
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